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As a Newberg parent, I support this bill.   

 

Please join me in advocating for increased school board parameters in our state.  

Here in Newberg, we lost our district superintendent mid-school year. The  school 

board’s process was far from ideal and completely eroded my trust in the school 

board.   

 

This unfair school board action impacts everyone, from staff, to students, to 

community morale.  

 

I hope for new school board parameters which are fair, logical, organized, and 

accountable.   

 

Thank you for your leadership and time,  

Hanna Heddy  

Newberg School District parent  


